Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to tell you about an innovative learning experience we are about to undertake in (name of class). Students will be participating in a project called Somebody's Watching Me. We will be working on this project for approximately three weeks from (date) to (date).

The purpose of this project is to explore the field of cybersecurity including the impact on victims, legal issues, and preventive measures. To conclude the project, students will work in teams to produce a Public Service Announcement (PSA) video that answers the question, "How can we defend ourselves from personal cyber attacks?"

Students will present what they have learned along with their PSA video to invited members of the public. This presentation will take place in (location), on (date), at (time). We hope that you will be able to attend.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about Somebody's Watching Me or if you have expertise in the subject area and can volunteer to be an expert guest speaker. My email address is (email.address@nbed.nb.ca). Or if you'd prefer a telephone conversation, my number at the school is (telephone number) and the best time to reach me is (time). 

Sincerely,

(Your name)
